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Key information: 

 

Monday - New reading books will be handed out 

- Spellings sent home 

- This is the last chance to send in a family photo 

– the deadline is Wednesday. 

Tuesday - Miss Richardson will be teaching Hedgehogs 

Wednesday - Homework to be to be sent out 

- Homework from last week due in 

Thursday - PE – Come in PE kits please 

Friday - Reading books to be sent back in (if they are 
not sent back in, a new book will not be sent 

home) 

- EVERY child needs to bring in an apron for 

Roots to Food session 

- Spelling Test 

Week 7 Attendance 

We came 3rd in the school with 97.1%,VERY GOOD! 

 

THIS WEEK’s LEARNING: 
 

 Subject Overview 

English We will finish publishing our family description, whilst also moving 

onto our next focus book – “On the way home” by Jill Murphy. 

*Please send a family photo in if you have not already done so 

 Deadline is Wednesday* 

Maths Year 1s are going to be finding, learning and comparing 

number bonds to ten. They will be using their new knowledge of 

parts and wholes as well as fact families to help them with this. 

 

Year 2s are going to be starting our new topic on Addition and 

Subtraction. We will be starting by comparing number 

sentences, learning fact families for number bonds to 20 and 

checking our calculations.  

Science We will be having an end of unit assessment about what we 

now know about light. 

Geography We are going to be defining what physical geographical 

features are as well as giving examples. 

History We will be having our end of unit assessment on what we now 

know about what Victorian homes were like.  

RE We will be reflecting on our knowledge of what Christians 

believe God is like and exploring the importance of forgiveness 

for Christians. 

Computing We will identifying what information could be public and what 

should be kept private. 

PE We are continuing to develop our ability to balance on one leg. 

We are playing mini-games and warm-ups that allow our 

balancing skills to improve. 

 

 

General Information 

There has been some confusion about eBooks. I would like to let 

everybody know that you will only be given an eBook if your child is in a 

Little Wandle reading group. If not, they will be sent home with an Oxford 

Tree Reading Book that is at their reading level. I hope this clears up any 

confusion! Any questions, feel free to ask me one day after school 😊 


